

August 2024

Dear Students, Faculty and Staff, and School Administrators,

Welcome back to another exciting school year! As we start this new chapter, I am thrilled to see your bright faces ready to embark on a journey of learning and growth. This year, we are especially focused on continuing our support for the Missionary Childhood Association, a wonderful initiative that helps children around the world experience the love and compassion of Jesus. Your involvement in this mission not only enriches the lives of those in need but also teaches us all the importance of generosity and global citizenship, key components to living our Catholic Faith.

I encourage each of you to participate enthusiastically in our efforts to support this meaningful cause. Whether through prayer, fundraising activities, or spreading awareness, your contributions make a significant impact in the missions. Let us carry the spirit of the Missionary Childhood Association into our classrooms and beyond, and together, make a difference in the world as we grow in faith and knowledge.

Blessings,

Paul Escala

Senior Director and Superintendent of Schools